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Bulletin #11: Long-term Highway 7 Lane Reductions 

On May 6, 2019, Highway 7 between Vaughan Valley Boulevard and New Huntington Road will be 
reduced to two lanes in each direction until July 2020. Motorists are advised to plan alternate routes 
for the duration of the closure. Thank you for your patience and understanding. 

These lane reductions are needed to facilitate improvements to the Highway 7 underpass and the 
construction of the new ramps at Highway 7 as part of the Highway 427 extension.  

Please reduce your speed through construction zones for the safety of all road users and our workers. 
Check out http://427expansion.ca/wp/traffic-disruptions/ for information regarding traffic disruptions.  

For questions or concerns, contact LINK427 at ask@427expansion.ca or call 1-888-352-8085. Des 
renseignements sont disponibles en français en composant 1-888-595-3152.  

Additional Information: 

LINK427 was awarded a fixed-price contract by the MTO and IO to design, build, finance and maintain 
the expansion of Highway 427. LINK427 will be responsible for the maintenance, construction, lifecycle 
repair and renewal of the works for the 30 years following completion. 

Highway 427 will be extended by 6.6 kilometres from Highway 7 to Major Mackenzie Drive, and 
widened to 8 lanes from Finch Avenue to Highway 7. The project is anticipated to be complete in 2021. 
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